Barbour County Health Department

National Public Health Week – Building a Nation of Safe, Healthy Communities!

Why should I care?

The home you live in and the street you live on can affect your health. We want people across the United States to be able to live in a community where they can be safe and active throughout the day.

There are many hurdles to health in our homes and neighborhoods that we need to overcome:

In our homes

- Thirty-five million homes in America have at least one health or safety hazard.
- Over 24 million homes have lead-based paint hazards and put children at risk of lead poisoning.
- The presence of radon in homes causes 21,000 lung cancer deaths annually and is the top cause of lunch cancer among nonsmokers.
- About 40 percent of asthma attacks are connected to preventable triggers, such as mold and rodents, inside people's homes. Children are particularly vulnerable: Every year, asthma among children leads to 2 million emergency room visits, 14 million missed school days and \$56 billion in costs.

In our neighborhoods

• During the first half of 2016, states reported 2,660 pedestrian deaths, an unfortunate uptick over the previous year. Adults and children living in low-income communities and communities of color, where sidewalks and streets are



Immunization Schedule

Mondays: 9-11 am & 1-3 pm

Tuesdays: 9-11 am

Wednesdays: 1-3 pm

Fridays: 9-11 am

Important Announcements!

April 2-8, 2018 – National Public Health Week

"Healthiest Nation 2030 – Changing our Future Together"

Friday, April 6, 2018 – Open House from 1-3 pm. Join the staff at the BCHD to celebrate NPHW!

Art Stroll – Main Street, Philippi - Friday, April 20, 2018

Stop by the BCHD booth at The Market Place to pick up a coloring sheet and learn more about infant immunizations.

More information on Page 2!

Page 1 of 2

- more likely to be poorly maintained, face a much higher likelihood of pedestrian and bicyclist deaths.
- More than half of Americans live in communities with unhealthy levels of ozone and particle pollution, raising their risk of premature death, respiratory complications and heart damage.
- More than 54 million people in the U.S. live in low-income urban and rural areas that are far enough away from a grocery store that the area is designated as having "low access" to healthy food.
- Every day in the U.S., 93 people die and 222 are injured due to gun violence. Seven American children and teens die every day due to gun-related violence and suicide.
- Yes, the statistics about the health of our communities can feel grim. But remember there are ways to design new neighborhoods and improve existing ones so they help keep us safe and healthy. And commonsense gun safety policies can save lives and prevent debilitating injuries.

What can I do?

- Reducing exposure to radon can impact the number of lung cancer deaths. Contact a certified inspector to have your home tested for radon.
- Gun violence takes the lives of more than 30,000 Americans every year. **Tell your members of Congress you** demand they vote for commonsense safety measures to prevent gun violence.
- Designing roads that are friendly to cyclists and pedestrians will make our communities both safer and healthier, but it is just a start. Visit APHA's Healthy Community Design page for resources that can help you influence the health of your community. Ask your local officials to build streets that are safe for all users.
- You can also use the power of the purse to make a difference in your community. Support
 farmers markets and local businesses that value health like stores that sell
 affordable healthy food and choose not to sell tobacco.

Additionally, National Infant Immunization Week (NIIW), April 21 – 28, is an annual observance to highlight the importance of protecting infants from vaccine-preventable diseases and celebrate the achievements of immunization programs and their partners in promoting healthy communities. Stop by our booth at The Market Place during the Art Stroll to learn more!

https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/parents/index.html



Food Service Worker Classes

The next class will be held on Tuesday, May 1.
Registration begins at 5:15 pm. Barbour County Card is \$10 and a State-Wide Card is \$20. Sanitarian Bill Nestor will be conducting the class.
More information is located on our website & also our Facebook page.

Upcoming classes: May 1 and June 5.

		Oİ.	